Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

May 23, 2013

CERTIFIED MAIL
Liberty Christian Center
3401 Fosterburg Road
Alton, Illinois 62002

Re: W50CH, Alton, Illinois
Facility ID No. 37238

Dear Licensee:

This is with respect to the letter dated May 9, 2013 (“Letter”) from the Video Division to the
above-named Licensee. This letter was sent due to a clerical error. Outstanding issues remain and the
inquiry stated in our March 12, 2013 letter and your April 12, 2013 response remains open. Please
contact Peter Saharko by email at peter.saharko@fcc.gov or by telephone at 202-418-1856 should you
have additional questions.

Sincerely,
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Hossein Hashemﬁ];puty Chief

Video Division, Media Burecau




